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Comments: Comments on the Potential Wilderness Inventory and Evaluation Process for the Cibola Forest Plan

Revision 

 

Dear Supervisor Kohrman,

 

 

 

Attached are comments on the Potential Wilderness Inventory and Evaluation Process for the Cibola Forest Plan

Revision on behalf of the New Mexico Off Highway Vehicle Alliance (NMOHVA).  

 

 

 

Sincerely,
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Mark Werkmeister, PE

 

NMOHVA Board of Directors 

 

15 Camino de Verdad

 

Santa Fe, NM  87144

 

505-321-3155 

 

trailwerks@comcast.net

 

Excerpt from attachment copied here for coding purposes. Please see the attachment.

We assert that the CNF is illegally applying the draft Planning Directives to this activity.  Per the CNF's web page

as of this date:

 

"The proposed directives to support the new planning rule have guided the Cibola's efforts thus far."   

 

 

 

We remind the CNF that the planning directives identified are called "proposed directives" and the reason for that

description is that they have not yet been approved.  The 2012 Planning Rule Proposed Directives web page

states (emphasis added): 

 



"The proposed directives are a key set of agency guidance documents that, once finalized, direct the

implementation of the 2012 Planning Rule." 

 

 

 


